
Announcements for August 30-September 3, 2021 

 

I hope that everyone is staying safe.  I don’t have many announcements this week because I do 

not know what is happening next week yet.  Scholars are in quarantine from exposure and if 

they can get tested and test negative, they can come back September 1.  But I do not know if 

that is possible and more are getting infected or exposed every day.  We shall have to see. 

 

Work that was given out this past week can be turned in via Google Classroom if you have 

internet access, or can be turned in hard copy when they return to school.  If we are out longer, 

there will most likely be more packets and scholars should be able to drop by the school to turn 

in work.  I am available for assistance in Google Meets from 9:00-10:30 and 12:00-1:30 every 

school day while we are virtual.  I will also be answering all emails, comments in Google 

Classroom, and phone calls I get. 

 

I would tell you what we are doing this week, but for some it depends on if we go virtual or 

come back, so I am going to refrain to avoid confusion. 

 

Take care of yourselves and hope to see scholars back this week. 


